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Education Worker Central Bargaining Table Update – December 6, 2022 
 
 
On December 6, OSSTF/FEESO met with representatives from the government and the Council 
of Trustees’ Associations (CTA) at the Education Worker central bargaining table. 
 
The other side provided more detail on its positions. While talks were cordial, no agreements were 
reached. Discussions will continue for the Education Worker central table on December 14. We 
have requested bargaining dates for this central table for January and are waiting for their 
response to confirm dates. 
 
OSSTF/FEESO will continue to provide updates to Members.   
 
 
 

 
 


